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Recommendation 

Recommendation 1: The committee recommends the Department of Home Affairs ensure 
that the spread of COVID-19 misinformation and disinformation is monitored for extremist 
content and links to international extremist groups, as well as undertake greater efforts to 
counter misinformation and disinformation, especially among Aboriginal and Torres Strait 
Islander communities and culturally and linguistically diverse communities. 

Response: 

The Government notes this recommendation. However, given the passage of time since the 
report was tabled, a substantive Government response is no longer appropriate.  

 




